
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board Homeowners” Meeting 
 
November 11, 2015 
 
An optional homeowners’ meeting was called to answer questions on additional deck 
assessments. President Jeff Grinnell proposed plans for yearly payments. 
 
A question and answer period followed. 
 
The Board will prepare a ballot which will be mailed to homeowners so that they may 
vote on the terms of the assessment. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


